Special Assessment Committee Meeting

Dan Leingang, Brandon Lazier, Larry Thomas

Brandon Lazier called the meeting to order at 5:02 pm.
Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The committee was given a spreadsheet that included using street frontage and then going
back 125 feet as that is the normal lot size. The spreadsheet they were given did not change
the primary as that was not the reason it was sent back.

Dan questioned some of the frontage that was on the spreadsheet. Will look into this and
make sure the information is correct off the GIS map. They want to use the street address
for the front footage and then go back the 125 ft. Want to see this done in the project area
as well. No cap at this moment. Remove the additional $750 from the commercial parcels.
If a house sits on two parcels that will be included as one, but any additional lots will be
assessed.

Larry motioned this is the way we want to do this. Brandon seconded. All aye.

Will get the frontage done as quickly as possible with the GIS mapping people. A meeting
date will be set after that is done when we have a better time frame.

Brandon adjourned the meeting at 5:46 pm.



